
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Blue Hill School Board 

The Blue Hill School Board is seeking a qualified individual to fill a vacancy on the School Board. The 
appointed individual will serve from the date of appointment until April 2026. The decision on 
appointment would be made at the June Blue Hill School Board meeting on June 11th at 5 P.M. in the 
Blue Hill Consolidated School Library 

All interested parties are invited to submit a letter of interest outlining their background and reasons for 
wishing to serve on the Board. Letters should be addressed to both the Board Chair and the 
Superintendent. 

Deadline for submission: June 9, 2025 

Please send letters of interest to: 

School Union #93 

20 Hinckley Ridge Road 

Blue Hill, Maine 04614 

dperkins@schoolunion93.org 

We thank you for your interest in serving the students and community of Blue Hill. 

  
Derek Perkins 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
John Richardson 
Blue Hill School Committee Chair 
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